
RAMS RECAP

Hello RPSA Families!

          This week was full of great learning
opportunities and also chances to just have fun.
Our Voyager students visited Papa’s Pumpkin
Patch throughout the week and we loved seeing
their smiling faces as they ran around, played
with each other, and when they returned with
some great pumpkins! 

          We held a Pep Rally this afternoon to
celebrate all of our Fall athletes and send our
Volleyball team off to their tournament this
weekend with tons of encouragement. During
the Pep Rally, we held a staff vs. student
volleyball game that was a huge hit. It was so
much fun to end the week having fun together
and celebrating what a great place RPSA is! We
hope everyone has a great weekend.

With RAMS Pride,
The RPSA Leadership Team

R e n a i s s a n c e  P u b l i c  S c h o o l  A c a d e m y  N e w s l e t t e r
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www.renaissancepsa.com

UPCOMING
EVENTS

No School
November 27 - 29,

2024

Fall & Flannel Day
October 31, 2024

Fall Pajama Day
November 1, 2024



We love celebrating our students when they’re caught showing RAMS Pride. We
look for students who are being safe, being responsible, being kind, or working

hard and try to highlight them with a “Shout Out”. Students receive a blue paper to
bring home and show off to their families. Their names are also included in the

weekly newsletter. The first time a student receives a shout out, they get to visit
the book vending machine too!

#RAMSPRIDE
Be Safe    Be Responsible

Be Kind    Work Hard

Mack J.
Nova M.
Atticus M.
Landon N.
William P.
Waylon R.
Paisley R.
Terry S.
Vincent W.
Avery W.
Leo S.
Alyviah G.

Finley M.
Kenson P.
Aba A.
Jessa O.
Lincoln M.
Tre C.
Genesis P.
Camdyn S.
Ruth M.
Peyton H.
Caidynce M.

Alyssa F.
Gabriel K.
Axton M.
Kyan T.
Elliot B.
Isaac A.
Sydney B.
Eleanor M.
Clayton K.
Marceleen K-M



FALL
CELEBRATION

DAYS
OCTOBER 31, 2024: 

STUDENTS MAY NOT WEAR COSTUMES
TO SCHOOL. PAJAMAS MUST ADHERE

TO THE RPSA DRESS CODE.

FALL & FLANNEL DAY - WEAR
YOUR FAVORITE FLANNEL AND BE

READY FOR FALL FUN IN CLASS

NOVEMBER 1, 2024
FALL PAJAMA DAY - WEAR YOUR

COZY FALL PAJAMAS FOR A
COMFY DAY AT SCHOOL



Athletics Announcements





Procedures for Indoor Pickup in cases of rain or
severe weather:

Option 1: Stay in your vehicle and drive through
the pick up lane

If using the pick-up lane, please place your
laminated sign with students names in the
front passenger window (new signs will come
home soon)
A staff member will meet cars at the entrance
and radio to the classroom teacher for
students to be sent out the front doors. Cars
should stay in the pick up lane while waiting
for their student

Option 2: Park and Enter the Building
If parking, please use one of the two
crosswalks to cross the parking lot and enter
the building
Staff will help you find your child’s classroom
to pick them up from inside

Inclement Weather
Indoor Pickup



The Michigan Department of Lifelong Education,
Advancement, and Potential (MiLEAP) is seeking

input from families across the state. Their goal is to
create and provide information that will raise

awareness among parents and guardians about
best practices in literacy. If you are interested in

providing input to assist with their planning you can
use the QR code below to access their survey.






